
 
The committee desires to have an interaction with the presidents regarding Hostel Nights 
and Cultural Nights so that they can be conducted in a Gender sensitive manner.  
 
On behalf of GSCASH I invite all hostel presidents for a meeting with all the members 
on 27th February 2008 , Room No. 114 Administrative block .  
 
 
 


